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First name: Lorin

Last name: Fawcett

Organization: Joseph O Fawcett &amp;amp; Sons

Title: President/Manager

Comments: Improvements on forest ground should be made as the need arises. Water projects on the Gold Hill

and Meadow Creek permits, even though we have been in a drought for several years, have been neglected.

Therefore, I am strongly in favor of the current water project proposal. It will aide in the utilization of grazing. It will

stop trailing of the animals. It will aide in the need, if it should arise, in fire suppression. It could potentially reduce

conflict between recreational and grazing interests. It will also aide in wildlife management. In my view, this water

project is 20 years late, but it is still essential, better late than never.


